
TOWN OF LYSANDER 
PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
THAT a public hearing 
will be held to hear 
those for or against the 
proposed West Phoenix 
Sewer District Expansion 
to serve Top Fabricators. 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER 
NOTICE THAT the public 
hearing will be held on 
Thursday, January 18, 
2024, at 6:30 PM in 
Town Hall, 8220 Loop 
Road, Baldwinsville. 
This will be a Special 
District Extension under 
NYS Town Law Article 2, 
District Formation by 
Petition. 
By order of the Town 
Board on January 4, 
2024 
Dina Falcone, Town 
Clerk 
BM-324340 

 


